
Dear Third Graders,

Welcome to Room 18! I am so excited to have the opportunity to learn with you this year and can’t wait to meet you on the first
day of school. Teaching third grade at Pasadena is going to be so much fun. I am looking forward to an exciting year of learning
and laughter. We will read like detectives, go on many adventures, and write like investigative reporters. We will work on
becoming fluent mathematicians, scientists, and study history to help us learn and grow. Please work on your multiplication
facts and be ready to read and write more than you ever have! This is going to be an incredible learning journey! I am so
excited to experience this adventure with you. Enjoy the rest of your summer! I look forward to seeing your smiling faces.

Your Teacher,

Mr. LeRea

jlerea@pobschools.org

Supply List for Mr. LeRea’s Class- Room 18

● 4 Marble notebooks (please label one Math, ELA: Reading, ELA: Writing, and an extra one)
● 6 Sturdy plastic pocket folders: Please label with your child's name and subject (bottom pockets only, Math, Reading,

Writing, Science, Social Studies, & TakeHome/Homework)
Clear Plastic Bin: 6 quart (shoe-box size): To hold the following supplies

● 3 boxes of #2 sharpened pencils (will need to be replenished throughout the year)**
● Scissors (children’s pointy)**
● 4-6 highlighters**
● 2 black flair pens
● Crayons (24 count)**
● Colored pencils (12 count)**
● Washable markers (8 count)**
● 2 glue sticks**
● 4 packages of post-it notes, preferably lined 3in x 3in (no pop ups/accordion please)
● 4 pens (blue or black)
● 2 Sharpie markers**
● A small healthy snack every day ( the healthier the better)
● 3 rolls of Scotch tape with dispenser** (will need to be replenished throughout the year)
● 1 pair of earbuds/headphones in a Ziploc bag

A soft, zipper pencil case to store personal supplies
● 12 sharpened pencils
● Pink eraser (large)

** These items can be found in thePTA generic gr. 3 supply box.
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